
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Chères et chers amis de l’art, dear art friends, 
 
We from the Sixthfloor and from the Muse-Symposium would like to inform you 
about a special exhibition in Schloss Kewenig. Several of our artist members and 
Muse Symposium participants show works in this inspiring environment and on 
the castle meadow. 
 
This group exhibition, which opens Saturday May the 30th, is open for visitors 
during weekends and on request. Please call +49-(0)6566-9326915 for an 
appointment.(outside the weekend) 
 
Due to the Covid-19 situation there will be no official opening. 
 
We hope you will enjoy the exhibition, stay healthy and follow the local Covid-19 
directions. 
 
The sixthfloorists and Muse Symposium Artists. 
 

 

 


